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To whom it may concern; 

 

I have had the opportunity to live and work in states that require all certifiers to use 

the EDRS.  This is a benefit and reasonable expectation for all who need a death 

certificate to conduct business - funeral directors, families, etc.  It enables the 

services to move forward and facilitates the business of closing an estate or providing 

for living family members in an expedited manner.   

 

The medical certifiers (in particular) are seemingly oblivious to the living family 

members who rely upon their certification to handle the business of the deceased.  

They should be held accountable for a quick response/completion of the death 

certificate. 

 

 


